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Key Discussion Points: 
● Facilities Planning Working Group Report-Out
● Enrollment Discussion

Summary: The March Steering Committee meeting began by looking at draft revisions to 
potential development sites based on neighborhood feedback from the Facilities Planning 
Working Group meeting. The neighbors' leaders also included a list of their comments on 
various identified building sites for AU to take into consideration. Next, there was a discussion 
about the types of “objectionable impacts” any further building plans may have on the nearby 
community, and how best AU can prepare for these types of issues. The Steering Committee 
members also discussed at length the methodology of AU’s enrollment numbers. The meeting 
closed out by looking at key upcoming dates for the Neighborhood Partnership.  


